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27th April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We write with an update on the recruitment process for the new Collaboration Head. 

There were a number of applicants for the role and, following a shortlisting process; three applicants were invited to 

interview over a two day process. We are pleased to confirm that the successful applicant was offered and has 

accepted the role. Mr Ian Harvey is the current Deputy Head teacher at  Horfield Church of England Primary School 

and we have confidence in his ability to lead the schools next year. Mr Harvey will be supported by the Deputy Head 

teacher, Mrs Cathy Brown. 

We are grateful to the LSP for their support in the recruitment process. Also to the staff and the children who made 

such a warm and welcoming impression on all the applicants. 

With best wishes, 

 

Jan Gibbs & Lizzy Lyons 

Co-Chairs of the Collaboration of East Harptree and Ubley Schools Local Governing Body 
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